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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

City of Milwaukee Health Department Health Center Locations to be Closed January 28 

 
MILWAUKEE – The City of Milwaukee Health Department’s (MHD) three health center locations will be closed 

to the public Tuesday, Jan. 28 due to the extreme cold temperatures.  

 

During this time, city of Milwaukee residents are advised to call (414) 286-CITY for information or assistance.  

 

For more information on MHD services and health center locations, visit www.milwaukee.gov/health.  
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